
Help Eaton Village Residents’ Association turn our dream 
of an updated playpark, with new facilities, into a reality!

EVRA  
extend their 

thanks to 
Leaders for 

sponsoring this 
promotion

But we also need your help to make this a reality! 
Please see overleaf to make your pledge of support...

Eaton Green Playground

Eaton Village Residents’ Association are working 
towards updating the Eaton Green Playground 
to create a new, exciting and fun play area for 
children of all ages which would also include a 
shaded seating area for picnics and for meeting 
up. Our vision is that Eaton Green will be a 
family friendly environment that encourages 
physical activity for children, helps strengthen 
community links and makes better use of a 
currently under-utilised space in the village. The 
image above shows some ideas of how the area 
could be developed.

Many of you replied to our playground survey 
giving support to our project and telling us 
what sort of facilities you would like to see. The 
children of Eaton Primary School helped us turn 
your responses into a wish list of facilities which 

was then used to seek indicative solutions and 
costs from suppliers. We know that we need to 
raise around £62,000 to deliver a playground 
which will offer a range of new facilities and to 
cover the overall cost of planning, supply and 
installation of equipment and new fencing.

We are working with the City Council (owners 
of the site) who have pledged a significant 
contribution to the project using money received 
from levies on developers (Section 106 and CIL 
funds). We are busy writing our submissions 
for the various funding bodies and will shortly 
submit our applications.  We are confident that 
we will be able to raise further amounts through 
applications for grants. 



About Eaton Village Residents’ Association 
The aim of the Association shall be to protect and promote the interests of Eaton Village 
Residents and to protect and enhance the amenities of Eaton Village. We aim to inform; 
consult; represent; assist and encourage the residents of Eaton Village to achieve the  
Aim of the Association.  

To find out more information about EVRA or the Eaton Green Playground project,  
please contact Chris Stebbing (Vice-Chairman) on 01603 503301. 
Website: www.eatonvillage.co.uk  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/eatonvillageresidentsassociation

New name, 

same great team

YES, I would like to help make the proposed 
Eaton Green Playground a reality. I can….. 

     Help at community events to raise money 

     I can approach my employer for sponsorship/match funding 

     I am interested in holding a fundraising event 

     I would like to make a donation 

£5 £10 £20 £25 Other 

• Cash (in an envelope with your name and Eaton Green on it) 

• Cheque (made payable to Eaton Village Residents Association   

   and write Eaton Green on reverse) 

• BACS Transfer to account below  

   (please quote Eaton Green in reference): 

Barclays Bank - Account Name: EVRA Sort: code: 20-62-53 
Account No: 90029262 

You can post your cash/cheque in the EVRA post box located  
in Waitrose or post to 54 Greenways, Eaton NR4 6PE.

Email address or other contact details (if offering help)


